Robert L. Linz, Facilitator
Post Office Box 1735
Poulsbo, WA. 98370-0229

August 18, 2016

Mr. Terry Lande, Executive Director IN PERSON DELIVERY
Board of Directors
Bainbridge Island Metropolitan Park and Recreation District

RE: Findings of the General Public Regarding Uses for the Sakai Property
Dear Board Members :

After three open-to-the-public meetings; five Board meetings; considerable research from eight
study groups, and an Island-wide survey on the topic, the results are in. I’'m happy to report
that the following uses, in no particular order, have been recommended by the public for your
consideration as you develop the Sakai Property on North Madison Avenue here on Bainbridge.

Trails

Picnic shelter(s)

Multi-use Outdoor Complex, with Lighting
Community Recreation Center

Multi-Use Indoor Complex

Fifty Meter Pool

Mountain Bike Park/Trails

Tennis Court(s)

Playground

Passive Use(s)

| refer you to in-depth reports on your website for further study and understanding of the
underlying rationale for each potential use. There is a wealth of information in those reports,
including the Island-wide survey with several thousand responses from the public.

The performance and assistance of your staff members has been wonderful. They performed
with perfection, setting up the rooms and handling all the details of registration and follow up.
They were always ready to pitch in and help out. This work simply wouldn’t have happened
without them. Thank you for creating a work atmosphere where they could perform so well.
Thanks for your belief in this process as well — your support has made the work possible.

All my best !

Bob Linz, Facilitator



